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All children in the care of PEAK will follow our phone, tablet and gadget policy when at camp.  
  
PEAK’S policy for children’s use of phones, tablets and gadgets is as follows:  
  
Should children bring phones, tablets and gadgets to camp this is at their own risk, with parent’s 
permission. 
Children are encouraged to engage fully and interact with the other children at camp. With this in 
mind we do not encourage children to bring phones or gadgets to camp and if they are needed to be 
brought in they should remain in the child’s bag at all times. 
 Children are not to use their phone, tablet or gadget to take photos or record videos at any time and 
PEAK strongly recommend that children do not bring phones, tablets and gadgets to camp.   
  
If our policy is not met, the phone, tablet or gadget will be confiscated and returned to the 
parent/carer at the end of the day.  
 
 


